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Date:                                                             February 11th, 2012 

Volume:                                          2011/12—Issue E10-29b 

Scribe:                                                          Harvey Henningsen 

Photography:       Chris Dawson, Harvey Henningsen, 

Richard Power, Dorothy Rodella, David Schreibman 

Editor:                                                                                 Tom Boag 

Club President 2011/2012:                              Aleia Coate 

CRAB FEED 2012 -- PHOTO SUPPLEMENT 



 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


